
 
 

JULY 22, 2023 
Natchitoches-NSU Folk Festival 

The 2023 Natchitoches-NSU Folk Festival is seeking volunteers to join 
the fun and experience the festival from within. Every year the festival 
relies on volunteers to help with the various components such as 
providing Security and other positions as needed. 

Volunteers will work inside air-conditioned Prather Coliseum and will 
be needed Saturday, July 22 from 6:00 am until 10 pm. 

 
 
 

  
 

  
 

The Festival would not be a success without the valuable and deeply 
appreciated help of our Volunteer Corps. Thank you so much for being willing 

to help keep the Natchitoches-NSU Folk Festival Alive and Kickin’! 

*Volunteers will receive no financial remuneration for the hours they work.* 

Louisiana 
Folklife Center 

 
For more information on 
job descriptions, shifts, 
and how you can be a 

Festival Volunteer, 
send an email to: 
folklife@nsula.edu 

or call 
318-357-4332. 
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